From: Charley Portet

Sent: 17 May 2023 09:56

To: Planning

Subject: 2022/3853/P

Hi,

| am writing to object to the planning application 2022/3853/P.

It is not in keeping with the local area. It turns an important historic part of
London into a theme park. It also just looks ridiculous.

It has 0 benefit to Camden residents. The market is at capacity for footfall and
visitors so it will not increase trade at all.

There is no more room for footfall.

It is currently impossible to negotiate this part of the market, and it is the only
way to access primrose hill from camden along the canal footpath. It is a
nightmare already and will only get worse.

| hope you do the right thing and reject this proposal.

Best,

Charley Portet



